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to take over as webmaster?
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Notice! If you send pictures for publication
in The Cleco, please send them in at least 600
x 400 pixels. Your full camera resolution is
even better. I’d like to crop and edit them
myself. T will apprecaite anything you send,
but, if I have room for larger than a column
wide, I can’t do it with 2-300 pixels wide.
Thanks, Duane editor

Year 2001 Meeting schedule:

President’s Column:
Bob Belshe presiding.

interesting, informative text. For
. me, this is not easy. Meanwhile,
Duane Allen soldiers on from
wherever he is in the world,
creating each months Cleco on his
laptop computer. My hat is off to you, Duane!

[Thanks Bob, I appreciate it. I have already written my
Sept. column on the way back from Belgium, so maybe I
should cut out some of the whining!]

Today I enjoyed a beautiful flight to Clear Lake in Harry
Heckman's Lancair 290. I guess I never will pass the
"gee whiz" stage, marveling at the freedom to fly we
enjoy, and the fantastically reliable and accurate
navigation and communication instruments now "
available. When I started flying we had a little nav-com
unit called a "super homer" which had only four transmit
frequencies with about 1/2 watt of power and an crank-
tuned receiver where you had to hunt for the tower
frequency and never were sure you had it tuned right
until you actually heard the tower say something. Even
the super homer was a great improvement over what was
previously available.

If you are a pilot, you should have access to the internet.

August 22 5 blished monthly Our meetings are open to the public.
September 26 EAA Chapter 393, Everyone can consider themselves invited.
October 24

November 28 after Thanksgiving
December 15, Christmas Party
@ The Greenery, Walnut Creek
January 23, 2002

February 27, 2002

March 27, 2002

April 24,2002

May 22,2002

June 26, 2002

July 13, Chapter Picnic
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EAAers might make someone else happy by
introducing them to our Chapter, getting them
involved in projects, flyouts and just plain
good old camaraderie.

Our normal meeting time is 7:30 p.m. on
the 4th Wednesday of the month at the old
terminal building on John Glenn Drive just
south of the tower. Visitors are welcome.
Come see what it is like being part of a dying
breed.







